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Our office hours are Tuesday- Friday from 7:30 am - 6:00 pm. We can always assist 
you by email as well, admin@svla.com. 

 
Community Services report: 

 
 

Our first Water Day of the Summer was held on June 23, 2023, at Meadowlark Park from 
10:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  Children enjoyed snow cones with a variety of flavored syrups. 
Played with a inflatable water slide, splash pads, a slip n’ slide, water balloons, spray 
bottles, water guns, bubble machine…  
 
Our annual firework show took place on Saturday, June 24, 2023, at 9:00 PM at West 
Beach. Residents made it to the beach early and hung out all day. There were a variety 
of food vendors selling pizza, Mexican food, BBQ, acai bowls and fresh juices, coffee, 
shaved ice, etc. We had a DJ; lots of children were showing off their dances moves on 
the basketball court. We capped the night off with a fantastic firework display! Thank you 
to everyone who came out and joined in on the fun. 
 
If you would like to see footage from any of our events, you can check them out on our 
social media platforms: Facebook, Instagram, and Tik Tok. If you ever post pictures or 
videos of yourself and your family out in the community, tag us! We enjoy seeing 
residents enjoy where they live, and we may repost your photos. 

 
We are having another concert at the beach on July 7, 2023, from 6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 
with the rock band, the Regulators. There will be food vendors as well so bring your 
appetite. Membership IDs and guest passes are required for entry. 
 
If you enjoy learning about reptiles, you will want to attend our Reptile Show on Saturday, 
July 8, 2023, from 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM, in Meadowlark Hall. You’ll be able to get up close 
and personal with some pythons, tortoises, lizards & more! All Ages Welcome. Tickets 
can be purchase at svla.com, under "Event Registration". 
 
We are holding a Movies in the Park event on Friday, July 14, 2023, featuring Disney’s 
Lilo & Stitch. The movie will start at approximately 8:30 PM, depending on when the sun 
sets. The event is free for all SVL members and their guests with valid photo membership 
IDs and guest passes.  

 
Also be sure to sign up to receive emails from us, if you haven’t already done so. You can 
sign up by visiting www.svla.com and scrolling to the bottom of the homepage. Enter 
your email in the box on the bottom-right of the page and follow the prompts. 
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Kids Club registration is still open! The program will run until August 11th. We have a slew 
of activities for the kids, Monday through Friday, 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. It’s a great 
opportunity for your children or grandchildren to meet other kids in Spring Valley Lake. 
They’ll do arts & crafts, play sports, watch movies, have beach days at the lake, and 
more!  
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